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Thursday 29th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 3, 4 and 5 Parents 
 
The children have been invited to plant some bulbs in Coombe Woods on the 
following days: 
 
Thursday 6th October – Year 4 
Thursday 13th October – Year 3 
Friday 14th October – Year 5 
 
This will be in the morning, leaving school after registration at 9.15am and returning 
by 11.45am. If you are able to donate any spring bulbs (daffodils, crocus, English 
bluebells, snowdrops, tulips) it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please can the children come into school wearing their own clothes ready for 
Coombe Woods – a long sleeved top and trousers and a waterproof coat, their wellie 
boots should be in school.  If possible, can they bring gloves and a trowel in (if you 
have one).  Children will need to bring their school uniform into school in their bag so 
that they can get changed once they are back from Coombe Woods. 
 
If any parents are able to help please could you contact Mrs Dunbar via Classdojo. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
 
 
 
 
 


